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This bill will not be a solution to the problem, it will only enhance the problems that 

already occur . I have invested in a home that took me 32 years of long, hard work 

hours while supporting two children and paying my taxes, managing to always pay 

my way even in the most difficult of times. I have experienced homeless people in my 

area and it took no time at all before I could not walk my grandson to the store 3 

blocks away, having to call the non em. # to have containers of urine picked up from 

in front of my home along with needles. If you want to promote this bill maybe you 

should put the areas of allowance in the direct neighborhoods of the people that are 

promoting it in Oregon government. 


